

Dear Members,

Please find the message below from our CTA regional liaison, Kei Swensen.

Thank you, WSTA

Good morning all. I am sure all of you have heard about the proposed cuts to public education in the May budget revision. We still have time to influence the decision makers and stop the cuts! The budget agreement between the Gov. and the Legislature goes to print tomorrow. Today is the critical day for phone calls. Sacramento needs to hear from our members. It should only take a couple of minutes to make this call.

ASK YOUR LEGISLATOR AND THE GOVERNOR TO SUPPORT A BUDGET WITH NO CUTS, NO EDUCATOR OR SCHOOL EMPLOYEE LAYOFFS, AND PRIORITIZES EQUITY BY REPEALING CORPORATE TAX CREDITS.

We are tracking how many calls are made to each office for this action and I would love to see us flood Yolo/Solano County representatives' offices.